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             ‘Growing Together. Empowered to be more’
Dear Parents/Carers,

We know that you have been thrown lots of information recently in regards to arrangements and events for Christmas. We have tried to make the time as enjoyable as we possibly can for the children, at the same time as sticking to the procedures that we have done all term. However, we hope that we can clear up any confusion with this letter as to what you have to watch out for over the next 10 days. So here goes:

Wednesday 9th December - Christmas Dinner (Children in uniform). Pack lunch children are welcome to bring a Festive Packed Lunch.

Friday 11th December - Francis House Christmas Movie afternoon (Comfy clothes and £1 donation for Francis House). Deadline for the return of PTA Winter Raffle stubs and money to win £100 and other cash prizes.

Please note: Infant Class 1 and Infant Class 7 will be filming their Nativity scenes on this day so please follow the instructions from Mrs Cunningham and Mrs Saint regarding what they should wear.

Monday 14th December - Infant Nativity Filming for Nursery (am and pm), Infant Class 2,3 and 4. (For children in these classes, please follow your child’s teachers’ instructions regarding clothes.)

Tuesday 15th December -  Infant Nativity Filming for Infant Class 5 and 6 (For children in these classes, please follow your child’s teachers’ instructions regarding clothes.)

Wednesday 16th December -  PTA Christmas Pantomime and Christmas Jumper Day (Children and staff in Christmas jumpers, dresses, skirts, shirts, dungarees, shorts etc.). Link for Infant Nativity video will be made available to Parents.

Thursday 17th December - Christmas Party Day - Children can come in their party clothes.

Friday 18th December - Christmas Songs in the Classroom 2.00pm (Zoom link to follow) Children can wear their Christmas attire again.

Don’t forget, we are still collecting for Mission Christmas, so please refer to the Mission Christmas letter as to how you can donate.

We hope that this clears things up for everyone and if you do have any questions, please do contact us.

Kind regards,

Mr Parker and Mr Doherty
